
 

 

 

 

A Personal Message from Dr. Tinoosh 

Dear Patient, 

 

I want to personally thank you for choosing me as your 

ophthalmologist. I understand how important your vision is to you, and 

it is a great honor that you have entrusted me with your care. Cataract 

surgery is a significant step toward improving your quality of life, and I 

am dedicated to helping you achieve the best possible results. 

 

With over 40,000 successful procedures and a commitment to using the 

most advanced technology, I always prioritize delivering the highest 

quality care and results for each patient. Every individual is unique, and 

I take the time to ensure that your treatment plan is customized to your 

specific needs. From selecting the right lens to guiding you through 

each stage of recovery, I am here to support you every step of the way. 

 

Rest assured, you are in expert hands. My team and I are committed to 

providing you with the highest level of care, and I am available to 

answer any questions you may have along the journey. Your comfort, 

understanding, and satisfaction are my top priorities. Together, we will 

help you see the world with newfound clarity. 

 

Thank you once again for your trust. I look forward to being a part of 

your journey to better vision. 

 

Warm regards, 

Farnoosh Tinoosh, M.D., FAAO 

Board Certified Ophthalmologist 

Laser Vision Correction Specialist 

Eye Physician and Surgeon 
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